The VOICE of the VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin December 2014

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD--
Highlights of the December Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:

*To award the bid for the interceptor sewer main replacement project to Kruczek Construction in the amount of $444,500.00.
*Resolution 2014-09 adopting revised sewer rates effective 1/1/15. This was due to the proposed treatment plant upgrade and
the interceptor sewer main replacement projects. Overall increase is about 9%. For customers that have the most common

meter size which is %" and uses 3,000 gallons of water per month, their sewer charges will increase by $3.37 per month.

*Operator license for Sarah Hegewald.

*Resolution 2014-10 to declare the allowed public depositories where village funds may be deposited for 2015.

*Resolution 2014-11 to place 2014 budgeted expenditures that will not be spent prior to the end of 2014 into specific reserves
for the same purpose for which they were budgeted for.

*2015 lease agreements for the Welcome to Hilbert signs.

*Renewal of the village's insurance with the League of Wisconsin Municipalities Mutual Insurance Company for 2015.

*Resolution 2014-12 to amend the 2014 budget to transfer funds budgeted for Birch St. to Plappert Road.

*To allow the Hilbert Revitalization Group to hold the annual Cheesehead Run for August 22, 2015 and to block off Main St. and
to allow the use of village owned property at the corner of 4™ St. & Main St. for the event.

The village board received notification of the following:
*Notice of receipt of the 2" installment of shared revenue in the amount of $334,539.73.
*Notice of current year lottery credit in the amount of $109.11.
*Notice of current year first dollar credit in the amount of $64.47.
*Notice of current year state school credit in the amount of $82,961.64 and current year estimated aids in the amount of
$1,219,799.
*Notice of receipt of the quarterly Cable TV Franchise Fees from Time Warner Cable in the amount of $2,302.88.

Next Regular Board Meeting, Tuesday, January 13, 2015, 7 p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com

NOMINATION PAPERS FOR VILLAGE BOARD
If you are interested in running for election for one of the positions on the village board, you can begin to circulate nomination papers
beginning on December 1, 2014. The deadline for turning in those nomination papers is 5 p.m. on Tuesday, January 6, 2015. The
current positions up for election in April are Village President, Kenneth Stenklyft and Village Trustees, Richard Thiel, Timothy Keuler and
Daniel Starfeld. If you are interested in running for one of these positions, you can obtain the necessary nomination paperwork from the
clerk's office. This is your chance to get involved and have a say in the local decisions made at the village.

The Village Boawd and employees want to-take this time to-wish all
of our residenty o safe and wonderful holiday seasov



